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Peter G Williams
CROPTHORNE DRIVE, 10, CROPTHORNE DRIVE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5GG

| Objection

Several objections: 1. The Ford road from A259 to A27 is overcrowded now. No access for heavy
lorries is feasible from the A27 due to the narrow road and on road parking at that end. Unless the
road is widened it will mean only access from the A259. 2. The idea of a highly visible industrial power
station in the middle of the country is bizarre and will ruin the sight line from every direction. Think of
the view of Sheffield or Shoreham when their power stations were operational. Not appropriate to
Arundel. 3. There will need to be safe guards to comply with clean air acts. 4. Frankly as a physician I
am appalled at the possible environmental hazard, and the idea that industrial expediency could be
considered above every other factor. After all, what other motive is there for building this?
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